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The eighth scheduled meeting of the Arts and Sciences Committee on Academic Programs convened 
at 3:00 pm. on Monday, January 24, 2005 in Holden Hall 129.  Members present were Corbett, Curzer, 
Geryk, Holaday, von Ende, Troyansky, Weinberg, and Stewart (Chair).  Presenters in attendance were 
Dr. Paul Johnson and Professor Helen Morrow (SASW), Drs. Steve Richards, Lanie Dornier, and Clark 
Dicken (HESS), and Maj. Foster Hudson (MILS).  
 
ASCAP voted to recommend approval of the following proposals:  
 
 Add New Course  S W 4300 Independent Study in Social Work 
 
 Add New Course  ESS 5308 Motor Control 
 
 Add to General Degree    
 Requirement options in  MILS 3301/3302 Leadership and Problem Solving 

Physical Fitness & Wellness  MILS 4301/4302 Officership 
     

In other business, committee briefly discussed its upcoming visit (January 31) with the Phi Beta Kappa 
site team (2:30-3:30, 150 Administration Bldg.).  A couple of members will be unable to participate in 
that visit due to schedule conflicts, but it appears a quorum will be present.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:35 pm. 
 
The next scheduled meeting of ASCAP is February 14, 2005, for proposals reaching committee by 
February 7.  
 
NOTE: Course and curriculum proposals targeted for appearance in the print version of the 2005-2006 
University Catalog will need to be heard and cleared through ASCAP no later than the February 14 
meeting for graduate proposals, and the March 7 meeting for undergraduate proposals.  Items from 
proposals approved thereafter may still appear in the electronic (HTML) version of the catalog.  
 


